
Youth Director Request 

 

We recommend that local councils hold their Free Throw   
competitions sometime during  January 2015. 

 

District Deputies should hold their district competitions         
sometime in February 2015. 

 

 The state competition is scheduled at Marist High School in 
Eugene, OR, on March 15, 2015.  Sign in time is at 12:00/
noon. 

  

Please call or email me for answers to your Free Throw  

questions. 

  

Vivat Jesus, 

  

George E. Murphy 

State Youth Director 

(503)703-7671 

murphy1969@frontier.com 

mailto:murphy1969@frontier.com

